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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to voice my concern about the new proposal before parliament to extend state of emergency
powers until April next year. This is a huge overreaction to a virus that has resulted in one death this year and
has a survival rate of 99%. In no way, shape or form does this current environment reflect a ‘pandemic’! It is
very apparent that these constant extensions are for the clear purpose of administering ‘vaccines’ that are still in
clinical trial phase as, without these extensions, the government would not be allowed to do so.

We the people, who you are supposed to represent, do not consent to this overreach of power you are exercising
at present and ask that you start to listen to those you represent.

NO EXTENSION TO THE SOE POWERS!

Amanda Morton

Page 1





